From: Hampstead Village Voice_

Sent: 09 July 2019 09:35

To: Henry, Kate

Cc: Planning

Subject: Strong Objection to App: 2019/2263/P

Dear Camden,
| strongly object to application 2019/2263/P in the gardens between Arkwright Rd
and Frognal on account of it destroying a much needed green space directly near

the polluted Finchley Road.

This will have a direct impact on the air we breathe contrary to Camden's own clean
air policy.

The proposed construction is in a back garden. To allow this would set a very
dangerous precedent allowing the destruction of all the back gardens in the area and
so removing the last vetoes of green space in London.

Needless to say this will also destroy the area's wildlife and birdlife: robins, herons,
magpies etc all nest there.

| implore the council to refuse this application.
Best wishes,

Sebastian Wocker.

The Hampstead Village Voice




